Dear Mr Tulloch,

| am writing to object to the above planning application.

The developer plans to demolish an end of terrace house and replace it with ancther that
incorporates a large basement and utilises 90% of the existing garden for outbuildings and
hardstanding. In doing so it destroys trees that are a vital part of the treescape of Kemplay Road,
removes the view of Rosslyn Chapel views for neighbouring properties, causes untold
disturbance and damage to the attached terrace houses and their inhabitants, replaces a front
garden with a light well and removes one parking space from the street in order to provide off
street parking for the new house.

As important is the abuse of the right to buy scheme by cynical local developers.
| urge the committee to reject this application.

Yours sincerely,

Joanna Goldsworthy

12 Willoughby Road
NW3 1SA

Sent from my iPad



